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15th January 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
The Way Youth Zone is a charity in the centre of Wolverhampton with a purpose-built facility to 
offer over 20 activities each night for the young people of Wolverhampton aged 8-18 years. They 
currently have approx. 120 young people every evening come into the Youth Zone where they can 
get involved in all sorts of fun including, football, art, basketball, dance, cooking, music, boxing and 
lots more! 
  
The Way have received funding to allow FREE annual membership, FREE entry and a FREE hot meal 
to every young person throughout Winter until 31st March.  We have been asked to spread the word 
as they would like as many young people as possible to benefit from this funding; and have 
somewhere safe to go, something fun to do and someone trusted to talk to after school. 
  
They also run a SEND session and a families session on a Saturday for all ages when accompanied 
by an adult. These sessions allow families to come and join in the fun with their young people. 
  
For further information about The Way, visit The Way Youth Zone 

 
 

 
Best wishes,  
 
Mrs J. Ferretti 
Headteacher  
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